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MEMORANDUM 
———————————————————————————————————— 

TO:  James White, Chief, Detroit Police Department  

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield-Calloway     

  

DATE:  May 18, 2023  

 

RE:    Requesting Opinion on Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design 

———————————————————————————————————— 

 

Councilwoman Calloway request the following:  

 

1. Please provide an opinion on the use of Environmental Design to reduce crime, also 

known as the concept of Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design (CPTED).  

 

2. What is the department’s thoughts on the concept of ‘Pedestrianization’?  

 

3. Are there areas in the city of Detroit where Environmental Design or Pedestrianization 

can have immediate affect as it relates to crime prevention? Who would be the 

responsible partners for implementation of this concept?  

 
 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns – Ramses Dukes, 

ramses.dukes@detroitmi.gov  
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